
      
Figure 1: Installation View, "All At Once," Heard Museum, Craig Smith 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Contact: Todd Vigil, 480-227-5779, tvigil@heard.org     

Exhibition Media Kit and Photos: 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/wheuqp3enl1iv6t/AACzjhxHDEj9j1SpFMCcjTWHa?dl=0 
Exhibition Link: https://heard.org/exhibits/all-at-once-the-gift-of-navajo-weaving/ 
Interview, B-roll and live remote availability 
   

 

HEARD MUSEUM OPENS NEW CONTEMPRARY NAVAJO TEXTILE EXHIBIT,  

ALL AT ONCE: THE GIFT OF NAVAJO WEAVING 

Generous private donation expands Heard Museum collection of contemporary American Indian textiles 

PHOENIX (Dec. 18, 2020) — The Heard Museum is pleased to announce All at Once: The Gift of Navajo 
Weaving showcasing 46 exquisite textiles from contemporary Navajo weavers. All at Once has been made 
possible by the generous donation of longtime Heard Museum members and supporters, Mark and Julie 
Dalrymple. These textiles, plus dozens more, now reside in the Heard Museum’s permanent collection. 

Artist statements from leading Navajo weavers are featured throughout this exhibition including Marlowe 
Katoney, Marilou Schultz and sisters Barbara Teller Ornelas and Lynda Teller Pete. In their own words, weavers 
share their sources of inspiration and the way family heritage, technique, materials and knowledge have built 
up over generations of learning to come together “all at once” under the weaver’s hand. 
 
All at Once: The Gift of Navajo Weaving opens in the Heard Museum’s Jacobson Gallery of Fine Art on 
December 18, 2020 and will stay on exhibit through the fall of 2021. Tickets and info at 
https://heard.org/exhibits/all-at-once-the-gift-of-navajo-weaving/  
 
 
All at Once: The Gift of Navajo Weaving is made possible by:  
 

Virginia M. Ullman Foundation 
 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/wheuqp3enl1iv6t/AACzjhxHDEj9j1SpFMCcjTWHa?dl=0
https://heard.org/exhibits/all-at-once-the-gift-of-navajo-weaving/
https://heard.org/exhibits/all-at-once-the-gift-of-navajo-weaving/


Additional Support 
 

Arizona Commission on the Arts 
Phoenix Office of Arts and Culture 

 
 
About the Heard Museum 
Since its founding in 1929, the Heard Museum, a private nonprofit organization, has grown in size and stature 
to become recognized internationally for the quality of its collections, world-class exhibitions, educational 
programming and unmatched festivals. Dedicated to the advancement of American Indian art, the Heard 
successfully presents the stories of American Indian people from a first-person perspective, as well as 
exhibitions that showcase the beauty and vitality of traditional and contemporary art. The Heard Museum is 
supported, in part, by the generosity of Heard Museum members and donors, the Arizona Commission on the 
Arts, and the City of Phoenix Office of Arts and Culture. In association with the Smithsonian, the Heard 
Museum is part of a select group of museums and cultural, educational and arts organizations that share the 
Smithsonian’s resources with the nation. 
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